MEMORANDUM

TO:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair

Randy Poe, Superintendent


Board Members
FROM:

Jim Detwiler, Deputy Superintendent, CAO
DATE:
April 4, 2018
RE:
Agreement between Thornwilde Elementary and Storyboard That 
For the board to approve this agreement between Thornwilde Elementary and Storyboard That, a software that allows students to create graphic novel fables. The agreement is for 1 year and costs approximately $191.98. 
I recommend the board approve this agreement, as presented. 
